
 
  
 

Dear reader, 
 
The BioGrace-II GHG calculation tool is being updated. A draft of the updated version will soon be 
published. If you wish to be informed on BioGrace developments then please register to a news 

message service per e-mail. News messages will appear infrequently: once a year up to a few times a 
year. You can register via this web page. 
 
You receive this e-mail as you registered to a former newsletter of the BioGrace-I and BioGrace-II 
projects in the period 2010 - 2015. The subscription list of this old newsletter is used one more time to 
send this mail. The list will then be emptied. So you need to take action if you want to receive 
further news messages on the BioGrace GHG calculation tools. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
John Neeft 
........................................................................ 
Netherlands Enterprise Agency (RVO) 
info@biograce.net 
www.biograce.net 
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